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June 10, 2021 
 
Robert B. Glarner, Jr. 
GRCO LLC 
1701 Macklind Ave. 
St. Louis, MO 63110 
 
Re: Granby Reality Holding, LLC; Overlook Mine; File No. M-2006-075; Incomplete Transfer 

of Mineral Permit and Succession of Operators Application; Revision SO-01; Second 
Notice Letter 

 
Mr. Glarner, 
 
On June 9, 2021, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received the 
Transfer of Mineral Permit and Succession of Operators Application for the Overlook Mine, File 
No. M-2006-075.  The following items were determined to be incomplete with the application: 
 
1. The Division requires the application form(s) list the exact company name registered with the 

Colorado Secretary of State office, “GRCO LLC”.  Please revise the company name on the 
application form(s) listed below to indicate “GRCO LLC” instead of “GRCO, LLC”.   
 

a. On Page 1 of the Application Form For Transfer of Mineral Permit and Succession of 
Operators - Prospective Successor Information section 

b. On the first page of the Applicant’s Agreement to Request Transfer of Mineral Permit 
and Succession of Operators form. 

c. On second page of the Applicant’s Agreement to Request Transfer of Mineral Permit 
and Succession of Operators form - Prospective Successor signature section. 

d. On the third page of the Applicant’s Agreement to Request Transfer of Mineral Permit 
and Succession of Operators form - Notary for Prospective Successor section. 

e. On first page of the Performance Warranty form - Operator name sections (two 
locations) 

f. On the last page of the Performance Warranty form – Notarization of Operator’s 
Acknowledgement 

 
All completed permit documents are required to be submitted for consideration of the Request 
for Transfer of Mineral Permit and Succession of Operators Application.  An incomplete 
application will be denied by the Division.  Please provide the require document to the Division 
by August 9, 2021 to complete the application.   
 



   

Please contact Jeff Thompson at jefferyc.thompson@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 8138 
with questions regarding the required financial warranty documents.  If you have any other 
questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 8124. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
  
Ec:   Jared Ebert; DRMS 
 Jeff Thompson; DRMS 
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